
We value our community partners who share our commitment to educate students about the 
dangers of drugs, alcohol and other risky behaviors facing today’s teenagers. Judge Arnoni and 
Mr. Killmeyer have previously presented to our students, as well as they have worked with our 
student leadership academies.  Their perspectives and insight were well received by our 
students.     
  
We appreciate the opportunity to work cooperatively with organizations and programs, like 
LEAD, that encourage our students to practice responsible behaviors and decision-making. 
These partnerships are crucial to ensuring that students are equipped to successfully navigate 
challenging situations.  
 
Thank you Judge Arnoni and Mr. Killmeyer!    
 
 
Dr. John Rozzo 
Superintendent 
Upper St. Clair School District 
 


